
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

THIS MONTH’S FAMILY MEETINGS 

Houma  12/20  Group Meeting  8:45am Holiday 

Ornament Decorating  

 

Thibodaux 12/18  and 12/19 

 Group Meetings 8:45am Holiday Ornament 

Decorating.  We will have two events - Be on the 

lookout for your child’s invitation for their date to 

attend.  

 

Baton Rouge Pre-K  12/22, 1:30pm. Holiday Cookie 

Exchange 

 

Baton Rouge SLA 12/19,  Group Meeting 8:45am in 

person; Hints for the Holidays 

 

Lafayette 12/21  Group Meeting 1:00pm in person 

Holiday Ornament Decoration 

 

Hammond 12/16  Group Meeting 1:30 in person; 

Holiday Activities and Party 

 

NOLA/SMSS/Clover-Educare 12/14 Group Meeting 

6:00pm online Getting Ready for the Holidays 

ZOOM Link: 

https://teacherscollege.zoom.us/j/5281199686 

 

Houma/Thib/NOLA/Laf Online 12/21 9:30 and 

12:00noon via TEAMS 

 

Dr. Carmen Broussard Online Series for all families:  

12/7  9:00am Sexuality and 12/14 12:00noon  

Holidays  

Dr. Broussard’s sessions are held online via TEAMS, 

contact Angie at alanoux@tc-aba.com to register 
 

Parent Collaboration Support: 
Houma/Thibodaux/NOLA- Paula White at pgwhite@tc-
aba.com 
Baton Rouge/Lafayette/Hammond- Mary Johnson at 
mjohnson@tc-aba.com           
Janice Huber at jhuber@tc-aba.com           
Carmen Broussard at cbroussard@tc-aba.com   
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A Message from Dr. Gautreaux 

 

As we approach the end of a great 2023, we wish each 

of you and your families a happy and safe holiday season. 

At Touchstone, we have so much to celebrate and be 

thankful for. Several of our clients have made successful 

transitions to school settings. So many of our clients have 

made substantial gains this year. These accomplishments 

are possible for several reasons. The dedication and 

commitment of our staff and our unwavering commitment 

to providing world-class services to your children. Our 

staff recently completed a full-day professional 

development opportunity. We had great questions, highly 

active participation, and meaningful teamwork and I 

think everyone walked away with something valuable to 

take our services to the next level. 

 One of the most important reasons for our gratitude is 

our families’ commitment to attendance and treatment 

plan adherence. We thank you for helping your child receive 

the best services possible by ensuring they are in 

attendance regularly and we appreciate that we can 

count on you to support our treatment and intervention 

plans. Staff continue to acquire new certifications and 

competencies.   

We look forward to the opportunities 2024 will bring 

and we are confident we can also weather any 

challenges with your continued support and 

cooperation.  We strongly believe we will continue to 

accomplish great things for the children at Touchstone 

ABA and their families.  

Dr. Gautreaux 

Touchstone Senior Behavior Analyst 

 

 

Touchstone 

Closures 

Touchstone will be 

closed December 

25th, 26th and 

January 1, 2024 

Wishing all of 
our families a 

happy and safe 
holiday season! 
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